
YOUR VOICE COUNTS! - Youth Democracy Event 2024 

Romsey Town Council are keen to engage younger members of our 

community in local politics and governance. During March we are holding 

a Youth Democracy event, inviting local school children to discover more 

about the various roles and responsibilities of local government. 

Councillors will be on hand to answer questions, and pupils will learn 

about how Test Valley Borough Council’s electoral register team prepare 

and manage local elections. Romsey Town Council will be organising the 

event in association with Hampshire Youth Parliament. For more 

information, please email cllrcbirkett@romseytc.org.uk  

Tell us your views, take our quick Youth and local 

Democracy survey  

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/TEXXCO/  

For more about Hampshire Youth Parliament www.hampshireyp.org 
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